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   Sport Management Alumnus  
Pat Tetrick Attends Super Bowl XLVIII 

With The Denver Broncos 

  

  
  

Pat & Christina Tetrick at Super Bowl XLVIII 
  
"The experience at the Super Bowl was tremendous," said Pat 
Tetrick, Guest Relations Manager for the Denver Broncos and alumnus of 
the Sport Management program.   
  
The Denver Broncos organization offered to take all full-time employees 
with a guest to New York. The organization was so generous with their offer 
and most employees attended. Pat raffled off an all-expense paid trip to the 
game for one of the Guest Relations part-time staff. He said, "That
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Johny Buchanan-Spachek, Office Manager 
2014 Outstanding Non-Instructional Staff 
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